
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JANUARY 16, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

YESTERDAY, I MENTIONED THAT OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH IS ONLY 6 WEEKS AWAY. I 

KNOW, THAT’S HARD TO BELIEVE BUT THE CALENDAR DOESN’T LIE. IN LIGHT OF THAT, 

I’M SHARING SOME SEPTEMBER LETTER MONTH LETTERS I HAD SET ASIDE. 

THIS ONE CAME FROM BARBARA WHO LISTENS FROM MOSINEE. 

DEAR SIRS. I LOVE LISTENING TO YOUR WONDERFUL STATION DAILY. EACH PROGRAM IS A 

BLESSING TO ME. BEAUTIFUL MUSIC TOO. I APPRECIATE THE DAILY ENCOURAGEMENT AND 

TEACHERS OF THE WORD. I AM 80 YEARS OLD AND STILL LEARNING AND GROWING IN THE 

LORD. I PRAISE GOD FOR HIS WONDERFUL MERCY. 

WE ARE NEVER TOO OLD TO LEARN, ARE WE? AT LEAST, I HOPE NOT. THERE’S SO MUCH 

WE WON’T KNOW UNTIL WE SEE OUR SAVIOR FACE TO FACE. LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU 

TO CONNECT WITH ONE OF OUR MANY BIBLE TEACHERS ON A REGULAR BASIS AND 

STUDY GOD’S WORD WITH THEM. WE OFFER BIBLE TEACHING MORNING, AFTERNOON 

AND EVENING SO SOMETHING SHOULD FIT YOUR SCHEDULE. YOU CAN VIEW OUR 

SCHEDULE ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG OR CONTACT US FOR A PRINTED PROGRAM 

SCHEDULE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR VISIT US ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


